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o
Next Steps

Strathcona County is currently re-
viewing the design for stage two of 
the project, which will upgrade the 

roadway 800 meters east of Highway 
21 to Range Road 224. See reverse for 

details on next steps.

a
Background

An Open House was held on 
Thursday, October 15, 2015, and 

all of the project information 
presented is available online for 
review at www.strathcona.ca/

Twp522.

=
Stakeholder Information

It is our goal to ensure open 
communication with residents and 
stakeholders regarding all aspects 

of the project. See reverse for more 
stakeholder and landowner infor-

mation.

Project Contact: 
Linda Milan, P.Eng. 
Capital Projects Manager 
Phone: 780-464-8055
Email: linda.milan@strathcona.ca 
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PROJECT UPDATE
We are pleased to inform you that the first stage of the Township Road 522 Upgrades Project was successfully completed in 
2015. Strathcona County has completed this phase safely and on schedule with the project support of both McElhanney and 
Park Paving Ltd. The improvements to the road will provide a safer roadway and transition to Highway 21. Enhancements 
to the road include; wider lanes, paved shoulders, improved sight lines, and gentle side slopes. We appreciated your 
cooperation and patience as we made improvements for a safer roadway and transition to Highway 21.
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=
Stakeholder Information Continued

Strathcona County will continue to work with McElhanney to complete the design and manage the construction pro-
cess. In the coming weeks, stakeholders and affected landowners within and adjacent to the project area will be con-
tacted by Dema Land Services. It is our goal to ensure open communication with residents regarding all aspects of the 
project. We are working to communicate with all affected landowners in early 2016. Further notices will be mailed out to 
ensure that key project updates are shared. 

o
Next Steps Continued

Stage two upgrades and related construction are planned for 2016 dependent on; land acquisition, funding, regulatory 
approvals and franchise utility relocations. Safety is a primary goal of this project, with features including wider lanes, 
paved shoulders, and better sight lines. 

Note: Construction will proceed only when regulatory  
approvals and right-of-way acquisitions are complete.


